
Pumpkin Walk 

Monday 30th October at 3.30pm in the Woodland Walk 

 

 

Carve a pumpkin with any design you want and then bring to the gates of the Woodland Walk at 

drop off on the Monday morning.  They will then be displayed for all to see in the Woodland Walk at 

pickup that afternoon (3.30pm) – there will also be hot chocolate and biscuits!! 

See the Photo Gallery on the school website for previous years pumpkins! 

Pumpkins to be collected either Monday evening or Tuesday morning – thank you. 

 


